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 Mass: The Week Ahead  

 

Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Psalter Week 2, Weekday Cycle of Readings 

Year II 
 

Sunday 9 June, Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

09:15:  Laurence McLoughlin RIP 
 

Tuesday 11 June, Memorial of St Barnabas, 

Apostle  

09:30:  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

10:00: Sick & Housebound of the Parish 

 

Friday 14 June, Feria in Ordinary Time 

18:30: Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

19:00:   

Sunday 16 June, Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary 

Time  

09:15:  People of the Parish  
 
Second Collection Sunday 16 June:   For the Day 
for Life  
 
Confession:  During Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament or by appointment.    

Pope’s Prayer Intention for June:  For migrants 

fleeing their homes. We pray that migrants 

fleeing from war or hunger, forced to undertake 

journeys full of danger and violence, find 

welcome and new opportunities in the countries 

that receive them.     

Mass Intentions:  Most welcome.   

We bring before The Lord all those who are 

unwell or housebound:   We pray for the sick 

and housebound of the Parish and all known to 

us who are particularly unwell at this time.  We 

pray also for those known to us whose death 

anniversaries fall during the week ahead and for 

their loved ones.  

Gift Aid- Please see Helen Dudley if you would 

like to know more about our planned giving 

scheme, Gift Aid and Standing Orders.   

 

The New Lectionary: The Bishops’ Conferences 

of England & Wales and Scotland have 

authorised the mandatory use of The New 

Lectionary in all our parishes from Advent 2024.  

This New Lectionary is divided into four 

volumes and comes at a cost of £695.00 for the 

four.   Any donations towards this mandatory 

purchase will be greatly appreciated.   

 

Life Shop Clothes Bank Collection Temporarily 

Closed:  Collection of clothes from our 

collection point here at St Joseph’s has been 

temporarily closed.  Please, no clothes until 

further notice.  Thank you so much for all the 

support to date.    

 

Adoremus Eucharistic Congress: The Adoremus 

National Eucharistic Congress is taking place at 

St Mary’s College, Oscott on Saturday 14th 

September 2024. Attendance at this event is by 

invitation only, with 44 places available per 

diocese, therefore Archbishop Bernard is asking 

each deanery to agree on four representatives to 

send to the Congress (an email about this has 

been sent to Deans).  

 

Every parish is also being asked to mark 

Adoremus with a time of Exposition, to take 

place on Sunday 15th September, or at a 

convenient time over the weekend. This is to 

unite the Church in England & Wales in 

focussing on the Eucharist, in anticipation of the 

Jubilee Year, with renewed and deepened 

devotion. Resources are being prepared by the 

Bishops’ Conference, and our Archdiocese, to 

help every Catholic meet Our Lord afresh in the 

Blessed Sacrament.  


